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Notice  

 

As a precautionary measure to avoid the spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19), 19, 

all customers visiting the Visa Application Center in Jakarta are required to have 

their body temperature checked before entering the Visa Application Centre.  

 

Please note that those customers who have fever and temperature ≥ 38 ℃, will be 

asked to leave and return another day once their health improves.  

 

For customers with an appointment and having a temperature ≥ 38 ℃, our security 

team will date stamp the appointment letter and inform the customer to return with 

the letter when his/her health condition has improved.  

 

Those with signs and symptoms of COVID-19 (e.g. fever, cough and difficulty 

breathing) should seek medical advice as early as possible from the Indonesia 

Health Authorities.  

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated.  

 

 

 

 


